
 
 
 
 

  

 

 

 10th June 2024 
 

 
F4LIFE – MESSAGE FOR PROMOTING THE INTERNATIONAL SURVEY 
 
 
Dear Feldenkrais colleagues, 

 

We are happy to inform you that ETC – EuroTAB Council – supports Feldenkrais4Life, the first 
European funded project that intends to sustain the work, the professionalism and the identity of 
Feldenkrais Practitioners throughout Europe! 

The project was promoted by the Associazione Italiana Insegnanti Metodo Feldenkrais - AIIMF in 
partnership with:  
- Feldenkrais-Verband Deutschland e.V. (FVD) 
- Italian Fibromyalgia Syndrome Association – AISF 
- International Feldenkrais Federation - IFF 
This is a very important achievement! 

 

In the history of our Associations/Guilds, this is a first opportunity to act together internationally 
with a shared goal of growth, visibility and greater recognition. 

The project, approved within ERASMUS+ program of European Union (February 2024-January 2026) 
is named 'Feldenkrais4Life - Supporting the professional growth of the Feldenkrais Teacher as a key 
player in society for the development of health and integrated personal care'. 

Read more about the objectives, activities and expected results at this link: 
https://www.feldenkrais.it/progetti/feldenkrais4life-eng/  
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Would you like to contribute to the success of the project? 
 
Take part in the international survey that Feldenkrais4LIFE has just launched! It will provide a first 
comparative picture of how Feldenkrais teachers practice in different member states and how they 
see themselves and their work as professionals in relation to the European context.  
The survey is completely anonymous, available in 4 languages (English, Italian, German, French), 
and addressed to teachers in all European countries - whether members of a national 
Guild/Association or not.  
International Survey link:  https://ec.europa.eu/eusurvey/runner/F4LIFESurvey2024 
 
Would you like to receive the results and stay tuned with the project activities? 
 
Subscribe to the newsletter and follow the project https://forms.gle/kUgaAxAquJLoQaow8  
We would be happy if you would help us spread this important news to your colleagues, members 
and non-members, working in Europe. 
 
 
Hoping to meet you soon at Feldenkrais4LIFE activities 
Kind regards 
 
Andrea Melita Thiem, ETC Vice-Chair 
 


